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Dear parents/guardians,  

As we come to the end of the school year we would like to thank you all for your support 

over the school year. School reports have been sent out for all children – please contact us if 

you didn’t receive one.  

The school calendar for next year has been prepared and will be up on the school website. 

School opens for all children on Thursday August 29th.  

School opening times. Thank you all for sending in the form about school opening times. The 

voting was very close but, for the present, the school times remain as they are at present – 

opening at 9.20 and closing at 3pm.  

We are preparing a claim for money for school lunches for next year at present. We haven’t 

heard any more about hot lunches and we will let you know as soon as we hear. 

Book lists for next year are being completed at present. The book lists will also be on our 

website. Books can be paid for prior to the holidays or in September. All book rental books 

must be returned to the school. Damaged or lost books must be paid for.  

Well done to our girls’ football team for reaching the finals of the Cumann na mBunscol 

competition this year. A special thanks to all the children and parents who helped out in 

Kilcoyne Park on Saturday. We are very thankful for your help and the County Finals in 

Kilcoyne was viewed as a great success by everyone who visited Tubbercurry on the day. 

Míle buíochas.  

We are preparing to say goodbye to our current 6th Class. We thank them all for all they 

have contributed to our school. We will miss them all and wish them the best in their new 

schools. Our leavers’ assembly will take place on Thursday at 2.10pm.  

This year has been a busy year with staffing for us all. We would like to thank Ms McNulty, 

Ms Burke, Ms Greene and Ms Dolan for their work in our school and we wish them well in 

their future careers.  

School closes for the school holidays at 12pm on Tuesday June 25th. We wish you all a 

happy, and hopefully sunny, summer.  

 

 


